
The Registrar would like to make the following comment on this guidance on behalf of the 
RCP/NCRI/ACP/JCCO: 
  
"We firmly believe that LBC is a very significant benefit to the Cervical Screening 
Programme and firmly agree that no review appraisal is required at present. We are 
therefore in agreement with the proposal to move this to the static list". 
  
I would be grateful if you could feed this back to XXXX. 
  
Best wishes 
 
Royal College of Physicians  
 


